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 Our school value focus for Summer 2 is ‘Being Healthy’: 

At Two Gates we make healthy choices for our bodies and minds.

In KS2 (years 3-6) we are also focusing on the value ‘broadmindedness’: 

We are willing to listen to other people’s opinions and beliefs that are different 
from our own; we understand why some people may behave differently.

             Dear Parents,

Please join me in congratulating the Children’s University Class of 2024 Gold Category Winners who
attended a very special graduation ceremony at Birmingham University to celebrate over 100
hours of participation in extra curricular activities both in and out of school.

19 pupils received the Undergraduate Award for 100 hours

 6 pupils received the Undergraduate Certificate for 200 hours

 3 pupils received the Undergraduate Diploma for 300 hours

 2 pupils received the Undergraduate Degree for 400 hours

 1 pupil received the Postgraduate Award for 500 hours

1 pupil received a Doctorate for 900 hours



Live Music Concert

Year 4 recently performed in the Entrust Music Services summer concert at The Coton Centre.
They have been learning to play the Ukulele this year and are making excellent progress. The
children were very confident and clearly enjoyed playing and singing to a large audience including
their parents and the children and parents from other schools.

At Two Gates we are committed to ensuring every child has the opportunity to learn how to play a
musical instrument during their time at Two Gates. We know the benefits this brings, not only in
terms of musical skills and knowledge, but also in self- confidence, concentration, co-ordination
teamwork, and enjoyment.

Annual Parents’ Questionnaire

Thank you to all parents who completed our questionnaire this year. We received 117 returns. This
gives us a good representation of parents’ views.

Please remember that you can give your views at any time, not just via the annual questionnaire.

Please leave a message at the school office or contact us by phone or e mail. All contact details are
available on our website.

We are so encouraged by your overwhelmingly positive responses:

We have subscribed to the Children’s University scheme for the next academic year too and hope
that the children will continue to log their hours and progress towards their next awards. 

If your child has not yet joined the scheme, please ask their class teacher for information. It’s never
too late to sign up and start logging hours.  Your child could be receiving a bronze, silver or gold
award this time next year!





Next steps...

With regard to the question about bullying, 23% of parents said that their child has been bullied at
school which is in line with last year’s data. Our relentless focus on ensuring our curriculum, values
and ethos is consistently driving those key learning messages to children about how they should
behave towards each other in our community is having impact. 

The outcome of the question about our response to bullying is also in line with last year. We want
to reassure parents that we do not tolerate any bullying or unkind behaviour at Two Gates and in
accordance with our behaviour policy, we do deal with all incidents robustly and quickly. Our aim
is to completely eradicate bullying.

We value your support when incidents arise between children. Together we are stronger!

Transition Days.

This week the children have spent time in their new classrooms with the teachers and support staff
they will have next year.

Changing year group and teachers is a normal part of the school experience and we plan for it very
carefully. Our aim is to ensure a smooth transition for all children from year to year, through
effective communication of information between current and future staff on all aspects of
learning and pastoral matters for each child. 

Please see more news, photos and information below and remember that you can follow us on X
@2gatesprimary. Class and school information will also be posted on ClassDojo and messages will
be sent via our text messaging service.

As always, if you have any concerns or questions, please remember that we are here for you; just
call the office on 01827 213855 or email officetgs@twogates.staffs.sch.uk

Mrs Llewelyn- Cook    



Monday 15th July
Year 6 - Prom, Drayton Manor

Tuesday 16th July 
Year 6 Graduation and chip supper - 3:30 till 5pm

Wednesday 17th July
Year 6 Production - 9am - 10am

Thursday 18th July
Year 3 - Tamworth Castle

Friday 19th July
Last Day of Term for Pupils

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September
Teacher Training Days - School not open to pupils

Wednesday 4th September
Start of the new school year

Diary Dates



Robins -  Alanna
Doves -  Darcey
Buzzards - Jake

Kingfishers - Freya
Swans - Jake

Kites - Joseph
Falcons - Jack

KS1
Robins
97.9%

KS2
Kingfishers

98.6%
Breakfast

Brilliant Behaviour

W/C - 1st July 2024 







A quick
reminder to
please send

back any PE kit
that you have

borrowed.

Free cycle sessions at Anker Valley Sports
Complex this summer holidays.

Learn to Ride for ages 7 and over that can’t ride or are still on stabilisers

Bikeability Level 1 & 2 for ages 9 and above. An introduction to cycling on the road

Bikeability Level 3 – for those aged over 11 who have done their Level 2 and are
maybe thinking about cycling to High School.

All tuition is by fully qualified, DBS checked instructors. Riders must bring their own
bikes and helmets to the session (s).

CLICK 
HERE FOR 

MORE 
INFORMATION

https://bikeright.co.uk/sponsors/staffordshire/


The Year 6 children really enjoyed their skateboarding
experience. 

They had a go at a few different tricks before learning how to
move around!

In PSHE Year 6  were
thinking about managing

different emotions,
including boredom. 
One of the strategies

identified was to create
our own 'table-top' game,
using bits and pieces we

could find. We made some
fantastic games and

enjoyed playing them all!









https://familyfirst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/FF-Schools-Graphic.pdf














Please see our exciting 3 week rolling menu for the 
Summer Term

Going forward all dinners must be pre-ordered at home by
clicking on the following link:
https://tinyurl.com/2pzatt7z 

to view a letter from ATLP in reference to this click:
https://tinyurl.com/vfdtrkkm 

Week commencing 15/04/2024, 06/05/2024,
03/06/2024, 24/06/2024, 15/07/2024

https://tinyurl.com/2pzatt7z
https://tinyurl.com/2pzatt7z
https://tinyurl.com/vfdtrkkm
https://tinyurl.com/vfdtrkkm

